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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

March 30, 2020 

 

RE: Town Services 

The Town of Vermilion will continue to provide all essential services during the COVID-19 
(Coronavirus) Pandemic in addition to following all Alberta government recommendations.  
As such, Recreation facilities continue to be closed, including all playgrounds and the Skateboard Park. 
The Town Office continues to be closed to the public, but payments will continue to be processed either 
on-line or through the drop-box found at the front of the office.  
 
Please continue to call the office at 780-853-5358 or access our website for any needs or concerns, and 
every effort will be made to get a quick resolution. 
  
For health concerns and updates, please consult Alberta Health Services at:  
https://www.alberta.ca/coronavirus-info-for-albertans.aspx#p22780s6   or call 811.  
Everyone can do their part to prevent the spread with frequent hand-washing and maintaining 6 feet 
social distancing when in contact with others. These methods continue to be the best ways to stay ahead 
of this very dangerous virus. 
 
In this very stressful time, mental health supports for our Central Zone, can be accessed at 
https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/amh/Page14063.aspx#details-panel14067  
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